Extra Ordinary Meeting
The Chairman has called an extra ordinary meeting and councillors are hereby summoned to attend the meeting of Wentlooge Community Council at St Brides Village Hall on Tuesday 10th May 2022 at 7.15 pm.
Lighthouse Development Consulting have requested a virtual meeting with the Community Council in respect of the proposed resubmission of a revised planning application for a solar, farm development on land to the south of the railway line between Hawse Lane and Broadway. The company will also be holding a public exhibition for the community at Peterstone Hall on Thursday 12th May between 4 and 7pm.
The revised plans are hosted on their project web page: https://wentloogecommunityenergy.com/) with all other supporting information.
These proposals are currently subject to a six-week pre-application consultation.
Members of the public wishing to attend on a remote basis should notify the Clerk to the Council in advance so that guidance can be provided on how to attend the video conference.

